
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Annual PHA Plan for the Housing Authority of the City of Freeport 

The Housing Authority of the City of Freeport (HACF) announces a 45-day 

comment period to begin October 31, 2019 and ending on December 14, 2019, to 

solicit suggestions concerning an amendment to the its Annual Plan and revisions 

to the Public Housing Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policies (ACOP).  A 

copy of the Annual Plan and ACOP may be accessed at our website: 

www.freeporthousing.org.   A hard copy of both documents may be reviewed 

Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. at the following HACF locations: 

• Executive Office 

1052 W. Galena Avenue 

 

• Parkside Office 

 703 E. Park Street 

 

• Westview Office 

 1425 Westview Road 

 

• Willow Office 

 502 N. Willow Avenue 

A public hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, December 16 2019, at the 

Arthur Monroe Community Center, 712 East Orin Street, Freeport, IL 60132.   

Interested parties are encouraged to attend or submit questions in writing to: 

 

Housing Authority of the City of Freeport 

Attention: Executive Office 

1052 West Galena Avenue 

Freeport, IL 61032 

or 

bjamisonvarner@hacf.us 

Subject Line: HACF PHA Plan Questions 

http://www.freeporthousing.org/
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